
Village of Newark: RFP for LED Street Lighting Installation 

The Village of Newark will be accepting bids for the installation of new LED street light fixtures. 
The information for bidding can be found at the following location:  

https://app.buildingconnected.com/public/58a5cba69acd0d1000fd163a 

Bids will be accepted through the BuildingConnected website through April 26, 2019 at 5:30 
P.M. Any bids received after that time will be considered late and will NOT be accepted for 
consideration.  

 

Steve Murawski 

Clerk/Treasurer 

Village of Newark 

https://app.buildingconnected.com/public/58a5cba69acd0d1000fd163a

